
 

 

 

 

Construction Alert 
 

  Driveway Access Relocated at Park and Ride Lot  

at Florida’s Turnpike and SW Martin Highway   

 

 

A new driveway access opened on SW Martin Highway/State Road (SR) 714 for the Park and 

Ride lot located at the Florida’s Turnpike/SR 91 and SW Martin Highway interchange. The 

park and ride lot can also be accessed from the Florida’s Turnpike entrance ramp from SW 

Martin Highway.  

Drivers can exit from both driveways as a right turn only. A new concrete separator will be 

constructed on SW Martin Downs Boulevard separating the entrance and exit ramp traffic.  

This work is part of the Electronic Tolling Conversion Phase 8 Project along Florida’s 

Turnpike/SR 91 from the Lantana Toll Plaza to the Three Lakes Toll Plaza. 

 
Please note, this schedule may change due to inclement weather or unforeseen conditions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Public Information 

 Fiorella Teodista 

Community Outreach Specialist 
954-934-1130 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 

Fiorella.Teodista@dot.state.fl.us 

www.FloridasTurnpike.com • X.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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